To: The City Commission

Reﬁ Resignation from the Gainesville/Alachua County Cultural Affairs Board #050431
08/22/05

From: Rachel Gibas [mailto:rachelgibas@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 04, 2005 12:53 PM

To: John Carmean; Coni Gesualdi

Subject: Good news and not so good news

Dear Coni and John,

As you know, my career path has been in flux recently. The good news is, just last week I started
a job as an afterschool activity leader at Terwilliger Elementary School. The not so good news 18
that the hours are until 5:30 p.m. each weekday. That means that there is no way I can attend a
5:30 meeting. Sadly, I can come to no other conclusion but to offer my resignation from the
board.

Do I need to write an official letter to the city, or is this official enough?

I have enjoyed being on the board, and I hope that if my circumstances change, that I might be
allowed to rejoin again sometime. I will miss you guys, and I also hope that you might still invite
me to the parties! Thanks for everything.

Yours Truly,

Rachel Gibas



